   
 To Whom It May Concern:
 
It is indeed a pleasure to recommend Carlos M. Ossa for a teaching position in either the urban or suburban school of Buffalo.
I have known Mr. Ossa for three years. Our first meeting was at The Latin American Institute where he is teaching classes for adults at all levels of Spanish. I knew immediately at my first lesson that I would be learning Spanish from an excellent teacher.
All further classes with him have justified this evaluation.
Mr. Ossa teaching style is that of a master teacher. Spanish is his native language and he excels in knowledge of the language and culture.
He places the students first in his focus and adapts teaching to what students need. He is skillful at adapting to students even when they are at many different levels in the same class.
His teaching lessons are not only at the right level for students, they are varied. He uses tapes, native speaker guests, well-defined colored charts, handouts that clearly illustrate the points he is making and many other appropriate materials.
I have been in the field of second language teaching for almost 30 years. I taught a second language (French) at both junior and senior high schools. I have been in the Department of Learning and Instruction at UB for over 25 years where I have worked with my colleagues in developing second language teachers.
 I rank Mr. Ossa in the top 1% of all the language teachers I have seen in my lifetime. I recommend him to you without reservation. Whoever gets him will see second language teaching at its best.
Cordially,
Carol Hosenfeld
Associate Professor
Department of Learning and Instruction
State University of New York at Buffalo
( 716) 645-2455 x1123 (inscarol@buffalo.edu)

